
From: Brenda Rudolph
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor Advertising Enquiry 
Date: Saturday, 15 June 2013 7:00:50 PM 

Dear Sirs, 

I have just been informed that a billboard advertising a strip club has just gone up outside 
Enoggera Army barracks, Queensland. Can this be true? After the scandals that erupted this week 
regarding the army  demeaning women? I wonder what General Morrison would have to say about 
that? 

What message are we REALLY trying to put across to our soldiers - and our children - in Australia! ? 

Yours, 

Brenda Rudolph 
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